
TOWN OF ALPINE
LEGAL NOTICE

RENEWAL OF RETAIL LIQUOR LICENSE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT, on October 12th, 2022; VR Tavern on the Greys, LLC,
a Wyoming Limited Liability Company, d.b.a., Tavern on the Greys has made an
application for the renewal of a Retail Liquor License in the Town of Alpine, office of the
Town Clerk for the following described property.

The building is located at:
25 US Highway 89, Alpine Wyoming

Tracts 1A. 2A1 & 2A2 of the Palis Park Subdivision,
Town of Alpine, Wyoming in a Commercial Zoned District.

Protests, if any against this license will be heard at a Public Hearing at 7:00 PM.,
on Tuesday November 15th, 2022, in the Alpine Town Council Chambers in the
Alpine Town Hall located at 250 River Circle, Alpine, Wyoming

Publish in the legal section on these dates: November 2nd and November 9th, 2022.

Please bill DIRECTLY to:
yR Tavern on the Greys, LLC
3465 N. Pines Way, Ste 104 #71
Wilson, WY 83104

Contact Numbers: 307-654-4667
Contact Person: Heidi Diemar
E-Mail: heidi.diemaivr-group.com

Please send proof of publication to:
Town of Alpine
Box 3070
Alpine, WY 83128

Date posted: 10/12/2022
Location: Town of Alpine, Tavern on the Greys, Town Website, SV] Newspaper
Tracking #: SVI-2022-068


